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The Wieliczka Brass Orchestra Festival

 The second place of the festival and the cup of the Culture and Tourism Centre in Wieliczka
went to the Podstolice Brass Band, conducted by Stanisław Gawor. The jury has also
awarded a distinction to the OSP Brass Band from Biskupice.
The Inter-District Brass Band Orchestra Festival also constitutes a part of selection
procedure of the Małopolska Brass Bands Festival "Echo of the Trombita" in Nowy Sącz.
In accordance with verdict of the jury the following ensembles shall partake in the festival :
The Old Town Brass Band from Cracow conducted by Wiesław Olejniczak,the Representative
Brass Band of the Town and Municipality of Świątniki Górne conducted by Robert Kozłowski
as well as the Podstolice Brass Band.
Furthermore, there was a performance by the Representative Orchestra Wieliczka Salt Mine
which did not take part in the competition


